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Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
The children are highly excited about the end of year production. We are asking parents to 
support the production this year by supplying some of their child’s costume. We have given 
details below of what your child will need. 
 
Costumes are needed as soon as possible but at the very latest by Friday 5th July in a named 
carrier bag. Could you also please provide a named coat hanger to make costume changes run 
smoothly.  
    
If you have any queries or problems regarding your child’s costume, please contact your child’s 
class teacher ASAP. 
 

Character Costume Required 

Grandparents Grandpa Joe & Grandpa George: Stripy button-up Pyjamas or night gown 
Grandma Josephine & Grandma Georgina: Long Nightie  

Maid/butler Plain black dress / white shirt, black tie, black trousers 

Slugsworth and 
Snailsworth 

Smart trousers and smart shirt – or – black suit 

Radio Announcers Smart trousers, a smart shirt, and tie 

Oompa Loompas Plain white leggings and a plain brown short-sleeved t-shirt 

Augustus/Julius 
Gloop 

Red over-sized short sleeved t-shirt – and a spare pillow, plain dark trousers and braces 

Children 
Charlie, Winning ticket 
children, Jopeck, 

Boys: plain coloured shorts and a short-sleeved shirt 
Girls: dress or skirt (below-knee) and blouse 

Pupils School summer dress (blue) or PJS school uniform 

Adults 
Women Paper Shop, Reporters, 
Computer Engineer, Auctioneer 
etc.  

Boys: plain coloured trousers and a long-sleeved shirt 
Girls: dress or skirt (below-knee) and blouse 

Geese Plain yellow long socks (over knee) and a plain (over-sized) white short-sleeved t-shirt 

 
Unless we have specified that you wear trousers, we ask that it must be leggings (and not 
jogging bottoms) and that the T-shirts or trousers/leggings do not have any logos on them. 
 
As part of your child’s costume, face paint may need to be applied. Please let your child’s class 
teacher know ASAP if they are unable to wear face paint.  
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Richards, Mr Smith, Mr Fox and Mr Newland 

 


